
CONVENTION REPORT 

It was as far back as November 2019 when the first meeting was held regarding the 
2021 Convention. This was originally to be held at one location on the outskirts of 
Reading. Unfortunately, last year’s live Convention, which was to be held in Swindon, 
had to be cancelled at the last minute due to Covid-19. A decision was then made to 
hold the 2021 Convention in the same Swindon hotel as was to be used for the 2020 
Convention, but again Covid-19 prevented the holding of a normal Convention, so 
plans were drawn up for a virtual Convention, including a unique ‘Host Night.’ 

This event would not be able to happen without a huge amount of planning and I would 
like to thank the entire Committee for all their hard work to make this happen. I would 
also like to thank DG Steve for allowing me to chair this superb Committee. 

2022 Convention 

The date of the 2022 District Convention is 11th to 13th March 2022 and hopefully this 
one will be held at the Double Tree by Hilton hotel, Swindon. Please put the date in 
your diary. 

PDG Patrick Hamblin, District 105SC Convention Chairman. 

 

 


